Dear Stakeholders,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update
regarding our services.

Service Limitation Update

As of [Effective Date], we will be implementing certain limitations on our services. This
decision has been made in order to ensure the quality and reliability of our offerings amidst
[reasons for limitation, e.g., increased demand, resource constraints, etc.].

Details of the service limitations are as follows:

e Service A: [Description of limitation]
« Service B: [Description of limitation]
e Service C: [Description of limitation]

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience, and we are committed to minimizing
the impact on your operations. Our team is working diligently to address these challenges and
will keep you updated.

For any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact Information].
We appreciate your understanding and continued support.

Thank you,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Your Company]



